
What’s Happening Here?

For additional information, please contact Hilary Gietz at the DOT Queens BoroughCommissioner’s 
Office at qbc@dot.nyc.gov or (212) 839-2513 or visit our website at www.nyc.gov/dot

78th Street Playstreet Enhancement 
Between Northern Boulevard and 34th Avenue 

Create a new turnaround Reduce vehicular conflicts

Add pedestrian public space Enhance safety near a park

Implementation starts on August 20th
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78th StreetPLAYSTREET IMPROVEMENTS

On August 20th, NYC DOT will begin making improvements 
on 78th Street, including:
•	 Adding 13,000 SF of permanent public space to Jackson Heights. 

•	 Permanently closing the southern section of 78th Street to through traffic; 	
creating a dead-end street and new turnaround on the northern section of the 	
block to allow vehicles to enter and exit 78th Street from Northern Boulevard. 	
	


